
This week at Cavalry: We have had lots of visitors in school! 

 Anglian Water came to talk to the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 about water. The 
children learnt about how important it is not to waster water and to look after our drains and 
water pipes. Anglian Water will also visit later in the year to talk to Key Stage 2 classes. 

 Staff from Ring’s End Nature reserve talked to children in assembly about this weekend’s RSPB 
Bird Watch project. They also set the children a challenge to create a homemade bird feeder – 
please see the information sent home on Tuesday if you would like to take part, and the 
closing date is 8th February. 

 DanceEast visited on Thursday afternoon to lead the first of four dance sessions with Year 6 

 Today, our Year 2 children have visited Neale Wade School for a circus skills workshop…they 
had lots of fun! 
 

 

Coming up soon: 
4th February – Internet Safety Week 
4th February – Year 1 visit to Ely Toy Museum 
7th February – final meeting about Wales Residential visit at 4.30 in the school hall. 
18th to 22nd February – school and nursery closed for half term 
4th March – Book Week 
4th to 8th March – Y5/6 residential visit to North Wales 
11th March – Science Week 
12th & 13th March – parents’ evening appointments in school 
12th March – Year 3 visit to Flag Fen 
14th March - final meeting about Burwell House Residential visit at 4.30 in the school hall. 
22nd March – Year 4 visit to West Stow 
27th March – Year 6 visit to Leicester – National Space Museum 
1st to 3rd April – Y3 residential visit to Burwell House 
2nd April – Year 5 visit to Stansted Mountfitchet Castle. 
Friday 5th April – last day of Spring term  
Tuesday 23rd April – school and nursery re-open for the summer term 

All term dates for the year ahead can be found on the school website. 
 
 
 

 

Other information: 

 Thursday 14th March – there will be a final information meeting for parents and children about 
the Year 3 residential visit to Burwell House at 4.30 p.m. in the school hall. 

 For children who come to Breakfast Club, you need to arrive by 8.15 a.m. at the latest in 
order to have time for breakfast. 
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